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From: "The Asp's" <smartasp@charter.net>
To: <Rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  3:38 PM
Subject: Los Osos Wastewater Project

Good afternoon.
 
We just wish to let you know of my support for the Wastewater Project as
it is currently configured at the Tri-W site. 
 
We have not seen any credible evidence of a viable plan from the new
CSD.
 
We didn't get to vote in the recent election even though I have been a
property owner for 35 years.
 
Wayne and Jan Asp 


